
I am writing to ask you to support the National Popular Vote proposal (SB823). The candidate 
who gets the most votes should become President. Electing the President by popular vote is the 
right way to do it. 
 
If the President were chosen by all the people of the country, candidates would have to pay 
attention to us.  I urge you to support nationwide popular election of the president (SB823). 
 
Thank you, 
Jacqueline LaDue 
 


